SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
DECEMBER 8, 1994

A meeting of the Society was called to order at 8:45 p.m. by the President,
Bonita Hutcheson. Also present Cliff Mueller, Dick Lynch, and Charles West.
Absent, Earl McCoy. No guests were present.

No minutes were available for approval and will be approved at the next
meeting.

The sum of $2.00 was given to the Treasurer for a picnic tray sold at the
Sheridan Celebrates. The treasurer reported as of November 30, 1994 there were
$3,691.03 in the savings and $166.83 in the checking account.

Discussion was held on the need for a site to put the log cabins on. We did
notify the State Historical Society that we were not in a position to apply for a grant
at this time, but we would like to stay on the list. Cliff will approach Mrs. Davis
about the donation of a lot to the Society.

The Optimists Club would like us to come down and talk to them about the
Sheridan Historical Society, as they feel they can be of some assistance to us.
Bonita volunteered herself and Earl to do a program. The Optimists meet at 7
a.m. for breakfast. Cliff will make the contact for sometime in January.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.



